
 

Remembrance Sunday 2019 
 

 
 

On Sunday 10th November 2019, children are encouraged to join Mrs. Johnson in 
representing The Prince of Wales School in the Civic Remembrance Day Service to be held 

at the Dorchester War Memorial. 
 

We will need to meet in North Square, Dorchester by 10.15am.  
 

At approximately 10.40am the parade will cross into Cornhill and march down South Street 
and assemble at the War Memorial. 

 
After the service, on the instruction of the Parade Marshal, the Parade will return via Trinity 

Street. The Mayor will take the salute outside number 20 Trinity Street. The Parade will 
then continue on up Trinity Street, where it will be dismissed.  

 
Please see Mrs. Johnson if you have any questions. 


